
 
 

 
 

CITY OF PITTSVILLE 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Electronic Ballot Tabulation Test 

 

Under Wisconsin State Statute 5.84 (1), a public test of the electronic 

ballot tabulation system will be held on: 

Wednesday, February 12, 2025, at 1:00pm 

to ascertain that the equipment will correctly count the 

Spring Primary ballots, on February 18, 2025. 

Testing is open to the public and will be held at: 

Pittsville Community Hall, 5291 Third Avenue, Pittsville, WI 

 

Renee Losievski 

Clerk/Treasurer 
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